
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

   

  

 

  
   

 
 

 

  
  

  
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 7, 2019 

The Honourable Steve Clark 
Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
777 Bay Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M5G 2E5 

Re:  More Homes, More Choice, Act 2019 – Bill 108 Proposed Regulations 

Dear Minister Clark, 

At the regular council meeting of October 21, 2019, Council reviewed correspondence from 
the Town of Tecumseh advising of their support of a consultation period of no less than three 
months upon the Province’s release of the final drafts of regulations associated with Bill 108. 
As a result of the review the following resolution was passed, 

“Moved By Councillor Bondy 
Seconded By Councillor Verbeek 

(R19-10-432) That correspondence from the Town of Tecumseh, dated 
September 27, 2019, supporting the request that the province release final 
drafts of the regulations associated with Bill 108 with a consultation period 
of no less than three months, be received and supported; and 
That a letter of support be sent to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and 
Housing, the Town of Newmarket and the Town of Tecumseh. 

Carried” 

Please accept this letter as the Town of Essex’s support of the attached resolution and the 
Town of Newmarket’s request for a consultation period of nor less than three months. 

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter, 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Robert W. Auger, L.L.B.  
Town Solicitor, Clerk, Legal and Legislative Services  
Ext. 1132  
Email:  rauger@essex.ca  
 
RAW/lam  
 
Enclosure (2)  
 
c.c.  Laura Moy  

Director Corporate Services and Clerk  
 Town of Tecumseh  
 
 Kiran Saini  
 Deputy Town Clerk  
 Town of Newmarket  
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